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12/31/21 
  
Dear Residents/Families/Responsible parties, 
  
We did rapid tests on all residents today throughout the building and did find one more 
resident on our second-floor unit positive for the virus today. The resident has been 
moved to the special COVID-19 unit. 
  
We also have learned of 2 new staff who have tested positive. All of this information 
has been shared with Public Health and DHHS.  
  
All residents and staff will be tested again Monday, or sooner if anyone presents with 
COVID symptoms. We will update you as always. 
  
Please consider if this is the best time for any visiting; this is for your health as well as 
for the health of your loved ones. You could spread the virus up to 2 days before noting 
symptoms in yourself, which also means that a resident you visit could likewise be 
contagious and spread the virus up to 2 days before any noted symptoms. Our rapid 
tests are now finding staff and residents before they have any symptoms; many are 
fully vaccinated as well as boosted. If you intend to visit and you have access to a rapid 
home test, please take one before you visit as one more precaution to help the spread 
of this virus at Maplewood. 
  
Yours truly, 

  
Kathryn Kindopp, Administrator 
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